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August 5, 2017 AMA Chartered Club # 4095

38 36'25.61" N   75 53'06.52" W                         6035 Shiloh Camp Rd, Hurlock, MD

Hello Members-

The field is getting a lot of use these days and we have Jim Coll Stunt Contest

coming up  in two weeks on August 12-13 and then IMAC the next weekend on

August 19-20.  Mark your calendars and plan to come watch or maybe even

help out.  These events help us keep our dues low and support activities that

our members enjoy.  Our club thrives because we have passionate members

willing to share with each other and the greater model airplane public.  Each of

us has reason to be proud of the club we have.  Our visitors are always

appreciative of the superb place we have to fly but also our friendliness and

helpful attitude.

With so much going on, it is important that each of us remember those little

things we know to keep safe.  Below are a few pictures from the past couple of

weeks at the field.  If you don't see yourself, then maybe you should come out

and fly with us.

See you at the field,
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July 12, 2017 at the Field at 7pm.  The Treasurer reported $4,596.83 in savings

and $549.38 in checking.  We deposited over $1200 from the IMAC event and

covered $500 of expense with cash left over.  The upcoming events were

discussed.  Both events are pretty much covered for food and cooks thanks to

Jim and George. 

Jim and Matt reported that our wiring is complete to connect a generator to

some convenient outlets to handle event scoring activities.  Much thanks to Jim

Cockran, Kenny Weaver and Matt Sebring for tackling this project.

A couple of members brought up a request to remove some spectator fencing

to allow greater pilot access to the pits.  After some discussion an informal poll

of the members was taken.  There were 3 in favor and 3 opposed.  The club

Board will take up the idea and make a final decision. 

There will be an auction held for a SAC club member's estate on July 22. 

Details will be distributed when they are available.

A new youth club member was welcomed - Henrick Hammons has joined AMA

and the club and wants to learn to fly.  Members present offered assistance and

also offered to look for some extra equipment to help get things started.

There being no further business, the meeting was called to a close at 7:35pm.

August 10 - Club meeting at

the Field 7pm

August 12-13- Jim Coll Stunt

Contest

August 19-20 - IMAC

Competition

September 10 - Annual Fish

Fry -- SAC (Rain date Sept

17)

October 11 - Club meeting at

the Train Station 7pm

November 8 - Club meeting at

the Train Station 7pm

December 13 - Christmas

Party Meeting 7pm — at the

train station
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September 13 - Club meeting

at the Field 7pm

Support Our Local

Hobby Shops

Hobby Stop

22762 Sussex Hwy

Seaford, DE

302-629-3944

Hobby Town of

Easton

106 Marlboro Ave

Easton, MD

410-822-7800

Happy Birthday to You . . .

Dennis Blades - Aug 1

Kenny Weaver - Aug

24
Links

AMA Website

AMA - District IV

Know Before You Fly

FAA- Pilot Registration

Renewal Membership

Form

Jack Upchurch -- President

410-310-2007

Duane Lundahl -- V. President

301-717-5727

George Fox -- Safety Officer

410-310-9245

CLUB OFFICERS -- CONTACT

Jim Cockran Treasurer /

membership coordinator

302-381-6583

Skip Messick -- Field Marshall

443-521-2939
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